
 

 

 

CITY-COUNTY PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

MINUTES FOR W-3499 

OCTOBER 28, 2021 
 

 

Desmond Corley presented the staff report. 

 

MOTION:  Clarence Lambe moved approval of the site plan for W-3499. 

SECOND:  Jack Steelman 

VOTE:   

 FOR:  George Bryan, Melynda Dunigan, Walter Farabee, Jason Grubbs, Clarence 

Lambe, Chris Leak, Mo McRae, Brenda Smith, Jack Steelman 

AGAINST:  None 

EXCUSED:  None 

 

 

 

 

____________________________ 

Chris Murphy, AICP 

Acting Director of Planning and Development Services 

 

 


